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Dear Member States of the World Health Organization,Please find attached, 

in the six official languages, C.L.9.2024 regarding the tenth Global 

Partners Meeting for Nursing and Midwifery which will be held from 23 to 

24 May 2024.Should you have questions regarding C.L.9.2024 please send an 

email to .Best regards,Department of Governing BodiesWorld Health 

Organization***DO NOT RESPOND TO THIS E-MAIL. YOU WILL NOT RECEIVE A 

REPLY*** 

 


